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A trip to Cosford 

As part of the History theme about flight, Class 2 had fun at Cosford 
yesterday. Lots of dressing up and finding out about planes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There’s lots of history ongoing across school too—a 
bit further back in time in KS2 with Ancient            

civilisations.  

 

 

Here’s Class 3 practising Roman army  
defensive formations! 

 

 

Class 1 have been exploring technology—
controlling a beebot by giving it instructions. 

 

 

 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 10th February Class 1 Theatre trip—Dear Zoo 

Tuesday 15th February Class 5—Play in a Day 

Thursday 17th February Y5/6 Kwik Cricket—invites to follow 

Friday 18th February Break up for half term 

Monday 28th February Return from half term 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 

Thursday 10th March Exotic Zoo—Classes 1and 2 

Friday 25th March  Y3/4 Football competition 

Thursday 7th April Start of Easter holiday—children 

Friday 8th April Staff only—PD day 

Monday 25th April Return from the Easter holidays—
staff and children 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,                 

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

 

 Class 1: Lydia—being resilient 

 

  Class 2: Alisha—being responsible 

 

 Class 3: Poppy—being responsible 

 

 Class 4: Holly —being resilient 

 

Class 5: Lola—being responsible 

Clubs and payments 

The new letter for clubs and extended schools provision has been 
emailed out today—with links to electronic forms. The forms will now 

give you the option to save or print your bookings 

Please ensure that ALL outstanding payments for provision this term 
are paid BEFORE new bookings are made. Can you also make any              

outstanding trip payments too. 

New school garden area! 

The children have been sharing their ideas through the school 
council for our new garden area which will be started in half 

term. Ideas include: bird baths and feeders, 
benching and places to read, pathways 

and nice planting. 

 

Please save vouchers for us  
from: Thursday 3rd March to Saturday 2nd April 

Parent Conversation dates  

Planning ahead—please be aware that dates for Parent—Teacher 
meetings are detailed below. I am hopeful that we can meet in person! 

Monday 28th March—Class 4, Tuesday 29th March—Class 5 

Wednesday 30th March—Class 1, Thursday 31st March—Class 2 

Friday 1st April—Class 3 

Makaton Sign of the week 

This week we have learned ‘Good morning’ and 
‘Good afternoon’. Next week we are learning: ‘How 

are you?’ Please have a look for yourselves and 
practise at home: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Gqfzs9774hw 


